401 Class-initiated VIA project on 4 Apr 2024

Posted on 26 Mar 2024.

Dear Parent / Guardian

| am writing to inform you about a class-initiated VIA project which your child/ward will be involved in.

The class-initiated VIA project aims to raise awareness among kindergarteners about the importance of
recycling and to demonstrate possible ways of reusing materials. This initiative provides students with
the chance to make a positive impact on the community while fostering teamwork and leadership skills.

The details of the VIA project are as follows:

Date and Time: 4 April (Thursday), 3:30pm —5pm

Venue: PCF Sparkletots Preschool @ Bedok Reservoir-Punggol Blk 713
(Blk 713 Bedok Reservoir Road #01-3960, Singapore 470713)

To provide an opportunity for students to be independent, students will make their way to the venue
above either by taking public transport or on foot, accompanied by a teacher. They will be dismissed
from the venue at about 5pm.

If there are any concerns or questions regarding your child’s/ward’s participation, please feel free to
contact me (see_pei_zhen@schools.gov.sg) at Tel: 6443 6848.

We appreciate your support in encouraging your child's involvement in community service. This
experience is not only enriching for the students but also contributes positively to the community as a
whole.

Sincerely,

Ms See Pei Zhen
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